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Thank you for all of the effort and work on issue to date.  It is truly a critical task to 

take on to maintain the livelihood and health of our communities.  

As I understand it this moratorium relates only to poultry, which is acceptable.  

However any moratorium on Tier 2 poultry CAFO’s should be NO less than a 5 year 

period. 

If the -2 moves forward with a 2 year moratorium, it must include Tier 1 poultry 

CAFO’s as well. 

It is vital to protect our small local farms and residents of our rural communities.  The 

negative implications of allowing Foster Farms to behave like a greedy corporate 

giant simply cannot be allowed here.  

Thank you again for your work regarding this matter. 

Respectfully, 

Molly Perino 


